
 

 

Thinking the Unthinkable 
Event Comments Summary 

 
Evaluation of our events is important to us – below you will find a selection of 
feedback comments which we received. 
 
What did you find useful at this event? 
 

“Networking” 
 
“Got a lot of information” 
 
“Talking to other people about 
their experiences”  

 
“Time to stop and think through 
options”  

 
“The ‘Iceberg’ theory was 
excellent” 
 
“Really useful to have a mix of 
organisations involved” 

 
“Good to have an example of a 
merger that has worked”  

 

“Networking, round table 
discussions – actually everything, 
Thank you” 
 
“The event helped to confirm that 
we are taking the right steps 
towards improving sustainability 
but also provided lots of other 
advice, hints and tips that can be 
implemented by my organisation” 

 
“Appropriate for small 
organisations needs such as ours 
and I feel this information is vital 
and invaluable” 

 
“Very useful – good to understand 
approaches other organisations 
are taking”  

 
“Good opportunity to get current, 
relevant information” 

 
We also welcomed suggestions for improvements which included: 
 

• Offering the opportunity for mini presentations (voluntary) from participants 
to introduce the work that they do and encourage further networking 

 
• Extending the afternoon session to allow more time for discussion groups / 

further networking  
 
These suggestions will be used to inform our planning of the next Manchester 
Community Central event. 
 


